
Friends of the Garnett Public Library Youth Puzzle 
Contest Rules 

Tuesday, March 15th, 2022 

 
 

WHO CAN COMPETE 

We  will  have  2  age groups: 
7-10 year old with an adult 
11-14 year old with an adult 

 

We will accept 8 teams for each age division 
 

You must  sign up  as a  team.  REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS Saturday March 5th at 2:00. 

 
PUZZLE INFORMATION 

Each team will be piecing together identical 300-350 piece puzzles. 
 

TIME 

The contest will begin promptly at 6:30 on March 15th in the Archer Room of the library. If a team or team members 
have not arrived, they may start late but will not be given any additional time. The contest will end when the first 
team completes their puzzle or promptly at 8:30. 

 

COURTESY 

Please be respectful of other puzzlers and keep conversations between team members quiet and minimal. 

WINNERS 
Winners will be determined through the following methods: 
A. Places are determined by puzzle completion in the shortest amount of time. 

B. If puzzles are not completed in allotted time, then the order of places will be determined by judges based 
on a count of the remaining pieces and connected sections. 

 
PRIZES 

The1st place and 2nd place team members will receive prizes. 
Each team will receive the puzzle that they put together. (Teams are responsible for any custody issues that 
may arise☺) 

 

Miscellaneous 

Light refreshments will be served. 

Each team may bring a lamp and a magnifying glass if they wish. 
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Book & Bag Sale 

 

In conjunction with the Sidewalk Sales on Saturday April 9th 

the Friends of the Library will be having a  

“Book & Bag” sale. 

 
The FOL are currently accepting donations of gently used books and purses 

for the sale.   Clean out those bookshelves and closets!! 

On the day of the sale we will have books & bags for purchase from           

10:00-2:00  
 

 

Please join us as we celebrate the 

mathematical Pi Day.  Pi Day is           

observed on March 14 (or 3/14 in 

month/day date format), since 3, 1 and 4 

are the most significant digits of pi in 

the decimal form.  

 

CELEBRATE WITH US 

Monday, March 14th  

from 10:00-2:00 at the Garnett Public Library 

Homemade pie by the slice may be purchased for 

$2.50 each 

Proceeds benefit the Friends of the Garnett Public Library  



 

FOL Pizza Hut Fundraiser 
 

Purchase food from the Garnett Pizza Hut on Thursdays and 20% of your purchase will be 

donated back to the Friends.  Just mention the fundraiser when you pay for your pizza.  
 

 

                                                                                 


